2022 FALL GIVING UPDATE



As we go into the end of the year, here's a quick recap of all that God has done through your faithful giving. May you be blessed and encouraged by what God has done and continues to do through the community at WHCC!



Our return to in-person ministry this year was highlighted by memorable gatherings such as the Chinese spiritual formation retreat, mother & son connection event, marriage enrichment retreat, Weekend to Remember, and middle school family retreat. We thank God for the powerful working of the Holy Spirit and the glad and generous investment of your time and resources that made these meetings a reality.

We are so excited that God remobilized W back into missions. From the streets of Danang, Vietnam to the college campuses in the midwestern part of the US, by year end we will have a total of 7 Short-term teams sent out worldwide. We also sent out more W-sent global partners and are reaching out locally through Alpha and Meta life groups. Your regular and generous giving continue to help W to be missional.





This year continued to be a busy year for our facility team! Not only did we have to replace two A/C units, we completed a project that combined several smaller classrooms on the 2nd floor to larger and flexible spaces, renovated the previous library space, added several video equipment to classrooms for hybrid teaching, installed more visible entrance and exit signs, as well as fixed several roof leaks. Your faithful generosity allows us to maintain a quality environment for kingdom purposes! Please pray that God will continue to provide for WHCC's capital projects through our people's faithful giving and generosity!

Thank you to all those who have given generously to WHCC this year! Through the end of September 2022, we have received a total of \$1,624,927 in offerings. For the same period last year, we received \$1,419,687 in offerings. This represents a 14% increase in year-to-date total offerings. At the same time, many of our expenses also went up due to the increase of in-person ministries as well as many of the projects mentioned above. Through the end of September 2022, our expenses are at \$2,175,885 compared to \$2,054,462 last year in the same period, which represents an 6% increase in our expenses.



God is doing incredible things through our people's faithful giving! As we near the end of the year and in light of the needs we still have, let's finish the year strong together - we invite you to prayerfully consider how to help us finish the year strong by giving a special one time gift or setting up a recurring gift in response to what God is doing through the ministries at WHCC? You can give using the link: https://portal.whcchome.org/Give/general



